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Our New Home  
St. MartinÕs Anglican Church 

1009 Prominence Way SW, Calgary 

PPP - PARKING LOT PAINTING PARTY  

 
 

 

Many hands made short work last 
Saturday morning. Thank you so 
much to all who came out to offer 
their backs in creating more than 
enough parking space markings to 
accommodate all of us and many 
more to come!  
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More parking spots and the big yellow marker to avoid when parking.  

MORE PROGRESS INSIDE  
Flooring and Countertops to be installed this week.  
Skylights Insulated and Sealed Finishes the Ceiling 
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St. Martin!s Newsletter 
This newsletter will keep you in touch with progress on our new home.  
Look out for future editions to tell:  

o Stories of St. MartinÕs  
o More Landscaping Ð Work Bees 
o Progress on the Reno 
o News About our new and growing community.  

Contact us at:  lizcook10@shaw.ca and  klastley@shaw.ca 
Newsletter Preparation Note:  
Currently, the newsletter is being prepared weekly.  If you are contributing 
materials and photos for a future edition please email photos to either Karly or 
Elizabeth as small photos.  The small file size makes it much easier to produce and 
distribute the newsletter.  Thank you.   

 

NOW WE KNOW WHERE WE ARE  !!  

The City has placed directional signs to St. Martin’s on 
Old Banff Coach Road heading west just before the traffic 
lights to Patterson Boulevard. 

A second sign is located on Patterson Boulevard by the 
park signaling to turn right onto Patina Drive. 

PLEASE CHECK YOUR COMMUNITY 
NEWSLETTER FOR AN ANNOUNCEMENT ON 

OUR OPENING NOVEMB ER 15TH, 2020. 

DONATIONS, DONATIONS, DONATIONS  

Donations would still be very much appreciated 
towards the Triptych. 

HAVE A HAPPY & SAFE THANKSGIVING  

We all have much to give thanks for this year. Our 
Community is blessed with our new Church that is turning 

from post-it notes to reality in such a short time. 

 

Enjoy your Thanksgiving Turkey !  


